Oradell Public School District

Our children,
our hope,
our future

IMPORTANT SCHOOL TRAFFIC SAFETY INFORMATION!
Please Read Carefully!

As the new school year approaches, it is important to reaffirm our commitment to ensuring the
safety of our children. A topic of concern we continue to address is traffic and pedestrian safety.
Please abide by the following guidelines:

Drop-oft and pickup are permitted on both sides of Church Street (no parking, driver

must remain with vehicle). BLOCKING OF RESIDENTIAL DRIVEWAYS IS
PROHIBITED.

Drop-off and pickup are permitted only on the school side of Center Street (no parking,

driver must remain with vehicle). There is absolutely no drop-off, pickup, or parking
permitted on the alternate side of Center Street. Additionally, please stop doing K-turns
on Center Street!

Drop-off and pickup are permitted on both sides of Prospect Avenue. THE SCHOOL

SIDE IS A “DROP-OFF ONLY — NO PARKING ZONE” BETWEEN 8:15-8:45
A.M.

The sidewalk situated behind the school is never to be used as a drop-oft/pickup area.

CHURCH STREET DROP’N GO LANE: This lane is for drop-off only during the

morning hours; parking is not permitted in this lane. PARENTS SHOULD PULL AS
FAR FORWARD AS POSSIBLE IN THE DROP-OFF LANE. During afternoon
dismissal, parents may enter the lane to pick up their children; however, parents must

remain INSIDE their vehicles at all times.

Please ensure that adults and children use crosswalks and sidewalks at all times. Never
call your child to cross in the middle of the street. Don’t walk through staff parking lots
while accessing school entrances. To repeat, USE THE CROSSWALKS &
SIDEWALKS AT ALL TIMES.



